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Exposure incidents should be reported immediately to the employer
since they can lead to infection with hepatitis B virus (HBV),
hepatitis C virus(HCV), human immunodeficiency virus (HIV), or
other bloodborne pathogens. When a worker reports an exposure
incident right away, the report permits the employer to arrange
for immediate medical evaluation of the worker. Early reporting is
crucial for beginning immediate intervention to address possible
infection  of  the  worker  and  can  also  help  the  worker  avoid
spreading  bloodborne  infections  to  others.  Furthermore,  the
employer  is  required  to  perform  a  timely  evaluation  of  the
circumstances surrounding the exposure incident to find ways of
preventing such a situation from occurring again.
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